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October 14th , 2016

MAP
Hello Parents and Families,


I hope you all had a great Fall break! I missed my students, and was so excited this week to see their faces!


ENRICHMENT


We jumped full swing into Enrichment this week. There are several small groups being pulled, or your child is in Heady or Cecil for Enrichment. They are doing math and reading enrichment and preteaching content.


CONFERENCES


Grades will be going home in about week. Be looking for conference sign-up forms. Conferences will be done with both Mrs. Heady and myself. 


NEEDED!


Our class has been running through (and losing!) some of our class and student supplies. If you have any extras of the following that you could send in I would really appreciate it!


Black Sharpie markers


Headphones 


HALLOWEEN PARTY


We will have our Halloween party with Mrs. Heady’s homeroom on Friday, October 28th. Details to come soon!


Have a wonderful weekend!


Ms. Perry








This Coming Week:�Monday-Art�Tuesday- Music


Wednesday- Guidance/Chinese 


Thursday- Library


Friday- PE





See our Class Calendar for upcoming events and important dates! 





Leader of the Week!


Kaden Glass


Kaden is always ready to help a classmate, and is always doing the right thing. He is one AWESOME leader!








